
Jesus said to his disciples: "When the Spirit of truth
comes he will lead you to the complete truth". The most
profound truth of all is about the nature of the true God, a
Trinity of Persons, Father, Son and Holy Spirit. This truth
is far beyond our understanding but is implanted close
into our hearts by God's Spirit. The second profound truth
is that we are made in God's image. This truth is also far
beyond our understanding but is capable of being lived
out by us through the power of the same Spirit living in us.
It is in the intimate relationships of marriage and family
that we especially share in the intimate life of the true
God. But we need to learn to live there with an ever-
greater reverence and love. We also live in God through
our community with one another as Christians. This needs
to be characterised by energy and enthusiasm for the
world as the kingdom of God.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

The Most Holy Trinity

Bethany Group - There will be a Meeting
of the Bethany Team on Monday 17th

June at 7.00pm in the Church.

Monday - Thursday: 9.00am; Friday: 7.30pm; 
Saturday: 10.00am; Vigil: 7.30pm; 

Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses this Week - Sunday 23rd June 
at 9.00am for Josephine McDonnell, RIP 

Clonard Solemn Novena 2019 
Wednesday 19th to Thursday 27th June 2019

Weekdays: 6.45am; 8.15am; 9.30am; 11.00am; 12.45pm;
4.30pm; 6.00pm; 7.30pm; 9.00pm & 10.30pm

Weekend: 6.45am; 8.15am; 9.30am; 11.00am; 12.45pm;
3.00pm; 4.30pm; 6.00pm & 7.30pm.

Watch live at: www.clonard.com

St. Mary’s Primary School
Greenlough

End of Year Celebration Mass
Wednesday 19th June

at 7.00pm in the Church.
Everyone Welcome. The Mass will
also be broadcast via our Webcam.

Children’s Liturgy - Summer Break
The Children's Liturgy will finish next
Sunday 23rd June for its summer
break. It will resume on Sunday 15th
September. 

Thanks to all those who have been
involved in any way. 



PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO CLONARD NOVENA
The Bus will leave the Church Car Park on Tuesday

25th June at 10.30am Sharp. Cost: £5.00. 
We will attend the 12.45pm Novena Session and stop at
the Applegreen Service Station on the return journey
for refreshments.

NOVENA PETITIONS: There are petition slips on the
tables in the Church. Please complete and put in the Novena Petition Box
and we will take them to Clonard to place in the Petition box there. 

Website: www.greenlough.com

Lavey Mass Schedule: 17th - June 23rd 2019
No Morning Masses 

Friday: AOH Hall, 9.15am (Adoration to 5pm).
Weekend Masses - Lavey GAA Hall, 

Saturday 22nd: 7.00pm; Sunday 23rd: 9.00am 
Cemetery Sunday 30th 11.00am - Mass will be celebrated

outdoors in Lavey Cemetery (weather permitting).

Collections - 9/6/2019
Weekly £1096.04; B/Fund: £9.00. Peter’s Pence: £439.95.

Cemetery Collection: £951.69. Thank you.
Ciara Cassidy from our Parish will travel to Lourdes this

Summer as part of the Youth Team. Ciara will be holding a
Door Collection at all Masses this weekend.

Dens Hill Bonfire
Annual St. John’s Eve Bonfire will be held at the

Cross on Den’s Hill next Sunday 23rd June at 10.00pm. 
Everyone Welcome.

FATHER’S DAY
We wish all our Fathers a very happy Father’s Day. May
you have a special day and great blessings on you and your
families. We also remember our Fathers who have gone
before us in faith & continue to watch over us with love.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC
Lotto 10/6: 2, 8, 11, 23. No winner. 
£25: Anne McAleese c/o Annie Reid &
Patsy McPeake. Jackpot next week: £950.00.

Afternoon Tea Party
Saturday 22nd June 

12pm to 4.30pm - Mayogall Hall
All proceeds in aid of 

Lavey Parish Building Fund. 
For more details contact
Brigid on 07989052344 

or Dolores on 07597755937
Everyone Welcome.

Greenlough Camogie Club
Thanks to everyone who contributed

to our recent Church Door
Collection. We raised £816.00.

Exams 2019 
We continue to remember all students in our prayers

at all Masses during the rest of June.

Parish Newsletter
All items to be received 

no later than 1.00pm on Wednesday.

STORMONT ROSARY FOR LIFE -
Please join us in praying the Rosary for
the protection of Northern Ireland's pro-
life laws at Parliament Buildings,
Stormont, (meeting at main gate entrance
on Upper Newtownards Road) at 2.30pm on Saturday
29th June. For more information contact Rosary Crusade
for Ireland on 028 9027 8484 or info@preciouslife.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259



Greenlough Parish Notices - Trintity Sunday
Sunday 16th June 2019 

In the Footsteps of St John Paul II
10 Night Pilgrimage to Poland. 21st April 2020 - 1st May 2020:

Follow in the footsteps of St. John Paul II: visit the capital of Divine
Mercy, venerate the messenger of Mercy, St. Faustina's relics, see the
cell that imprisoned St. Maximillian Kolbe, martyr, as well as visit the
largest Marian shrines and sanctuaries in Poland; daily Mass and
spiritual activities. Flights from Belfast, luxury coach travel and
excellent accommodation. 
For more information, detailed itinerary and price, please contact

Fr Micheál McGavigan at michealmcgavigan@icloud.com.

Thornhill Ministries will present a Flower Demonstration and
Workshop in Thornhill House, 121 Culmore Road, Derry, on
Thursday 27th June at 7:30 pm.
Take home your own floral arrangement for your family grave. Places
limited. Cost £30 (includes materials). To book, telephone 028 7135
1233 or email: thornhilllministries@derrydiocese.org

Bygone Years Festival - Friday 28th - Sunday 30th June
Tamlaght O’Crilly Upper Parish Church, Upperlands, Maghera

See Poster for full details

DEFIBRILLATOR
The Defibrillator previously in the chapel 

is now secured outside the front door of the hall.
In case of a cardiac emergency, 

the device can be accessed by calling 999.
An operator will provide the code for the locked box 

and further instructions.
A number of local volunteers have been trained in the use of the

defibrillator. Names and contact details are inside the box.


